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The article, “‘M,’ ‘F,’ or ‘X’? Nonbinary Gender Designations in the Workplace,” authored by Cheryl

Behymer, Janet Henrick and Richard Meneghello was featured in Law Week Colorado. Cheryl, Janet

and Rich discuss the next step in the 21st-century gender revolution which is “nonbinary” status in

the workplace — that is, neither male nor female and employees’ preference to be treated as such.

The attorneys discuss how many nonbinary employees there may currently be in the workforce as

well as research that shows that nonbinary employees feel pressure at their jobs, hide their status

in the workplace, or feel they have lost a job or have suffered some form of job bias, discrimination,

or harassment due to their status.

To read the full article, please visit Law Week Colorado. [Subscription Required]
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